
I am writing in opposition to senate bill 360 because there is no viable permanent repository for nuclear waste. Small nuclear 
reactors are still nuclear reactors that produce the same radioactive waste as conventional reactors. Please keep the 1980 
restrictions in place and reject senate bill 360.


